
Jefferson HCR No. 153

Requests that the State Board of Elementary and Secondary Education (BESE) study issues
related to the implementation of the Course Choice Program, including but not limited to the
enrollment of students by course providers and the approval of course providers by BESE,
and submit a report of findings and conclusions, including any recommendations for
legislation, to the House and Senate education committees by Sept. 30, 2013.


